
 

 

CITY OF ALBION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council of the City of Albion, Cassia County, Idaho, 
will hold a public hearing for the purpose of taking public comment on the City’s intent to 
reserve foregone property tax funds in the amount of Two Hundred Eleven Dollars 
($211.00). These foregone funds may be utilized in a future fiscal year budget in 
accordance with Idaho Code § 63-802. 

The hearing will be held as follows: 

Date: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
Location: Albion Civic Center 
Albion, Idaho 

All interested persons are invited to appear and provide comment regarding the proposed 
reservation of foregone funds. Written comments may also be submitted prior to or at the 
hearing to the Albion City Clerk, P.O. Box 147, Albion, Idaho 83311 or at the Albion City 
Office at 225 S Main Street, Albion, ID 83311, until noon on September 1st, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated this 18th day of August, 2025 
Published in the Times News on August 21st and August 28th of 2025 


